ARAB UNITY SCHOOL

Private School - English Medium P.O. Box 10563- RASHIDIYA DUBAI, UAE

Tel: (9714) 2886226/7 Fax: +2886321 E-mail: auschool@emirates.net.ae website:http://www.arabunityschool.ae



مدرسة الوحدة العربية انجليزية-خاصة ص.ب: ١٠٥٦٣ – الراشدية دبي – الامارات العربية المتحدة تليفون: ١٨٨٦٢٢١٧٧ – ٤٧١٤ فاكس: ٢٨٨٦٣٢١ – ٤٧١٤

Circular AUS/2021-2022

24 June 2022

Dear parents and students,

One week to go!

Next Friday, 1^{st} of July is the last day for students for this academic year and all students are due back to school again on Monday, 29^{th} of August.

GRADUATION AND CELEBRATION EVENTS

Congratulations to all students who were felicitated and celebrated during the graduation events for FS2, Y13 and Y11 over the past few weeks. It was a privilege and pleasure to be part of these quality functions. It became clear in all these events that our students respect and honour their parents and teachers for the support they've provided to reach these milestones in their education careers. Well done to all involved in organizing these events!

We are looking forward to the celebration event for our Primary School students that are planned for the coming week.

CONTINUING WITH FACE-TO-FACE LEARNING TILL THE END OF THIS ACADEMIC YEAR

We've taken note of requests from parents to consider shifting to online learning for the last two weeks of term. After careful investigation of the COVID cases in AUS and other considerations, e.g. the availability of care-givers to supervise their children at home, it was decided to continue with the usual face-to-face learning till the end of this academic year.

It is important that our students attend every day as the school continues to provide valuable learning experiences and maintains COVID safety protocols that, by God's grace, have been very effective till date as per the reports from KHDA inspectors who visit schools regularly.

RE-REGISTRATION FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR

Seats across all year groups are filling up very quickly. Please make sure to clear any outstanding fees at the earliest if you have not received an eligibility message via Edunation yet. **Unfortunately, no seats will be reserved for the next academic year for current students when pending fees have not been cleared or official arrangements with the Finance Manager have not been agreed.**

Please do not take the risk of only re-registering when you return from the summer holidays as there is a very strong possibility that no seats may be available for your child/ren by then.

Best wishes for the last important stretch of the current academic year.

Leonard Murphy Principal

Camopa.



